
 Darling 
Window 
Dedication  
 

The last of the small stained 
glass windows will be 
dedicated on June 17, 2012 
when the Darling family will 
be with us for the 10:30 
worship service. The window 
is dedicated to the Glory of 
God and in memory of 
Robert Darling, Jr. 
 

 

Open Hearts 
Open Minds 
Open Doors 


